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Tenigh......... T Gala!

The Crystal Tea Room - John Wanamaker Building
4:30 p.m. - Registration begins
5:00 p.m. - Cocktail Reception
6:00 p.m. - The Gala

Don’t forget your tickets. Free parking lot entrance is on JUNIPER STREET.

The Healing Touch: The Word of God says “They overcame by the word of their testimony.” Have you experienced a miraculous physical
healing or experienced a miracle breakthrough of ANY KIND? Tell us about it. Someone can be edified and encouraged by your testimony. Tell us
what the Lord did for you. We will publish your testimony (anonymously, of course) in Bethel's “Healing Touch” newsletter. Give God the glory and
testify about the healing touch of Jesus, the miracle-working touch of Jesus, and the touch of the Christ that provides. Pick up a Testimony
Submission form, complete it and drop it in the Healing Touch box in the Main Sanctuary’s lobby. PICK UP THE MAY EDITION OF “HEALING
TOUCH” now available at the flyer rack.

Sunday School: Catch the excitement! Come out to Sunday School every Sunday morning at 10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. All ages welcome! There’s
something for EVERYONE. Meet new people, learn, explore, apply, connect, learn Bible basics and Kingdom principles. During this month of May,
we are studying the life and character of Abraham.

Chosen Generation Youth Church: Youth Bible Study is held every Wednesday in the 2901 Building at 7:00 p.m. All youth between the ages of
12-18 are invited to attend. Also, all youth between the ages of 12-18 are invited to attend youth service which is held every Sunday (except the
third Sunday of the month) at 11:30 a.m. in the Prayer Chapel. Youth are invited to worship with their peers helping to build healthy Godly
relationships.

FOCUS Friend: Bethel's FOCUS Young Adult Ministry’s new “FOCUS FRIEND” is a mentoring program for recently-joined young adults. This
program pairs a seasoned young adult with a new young adult member, to show them all that Bethel is, Bethel's programs and to make connections
with the Bethel family. FOCUS members are also a source of prayer and encouragement. They reach out to young adults that have accepted the
Lord during the altar call during Sunday services. All young adults interested in becoming Mentor FOCUS Friends, sign up by contacting
focusya@gmail.com.

Camp Bethel 2017 — Registration is winding down, spaces are filling fast. Registration continues Monday through Friday, from 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.
in the 2901 Building. For more information, contact Deaconess Linya Appline at 215-885-2585, Ext. 317. Camp Bethel, 2017 - “Loving Our

Lord” (Luke 10:27). Camp Bethel 2017 will be held from June 26, 2017 - August 18, 2017. Please note: All camp tuitions must now be paid in
full at the time of registration. Don't let your child miss out on the Camp Bethel experience.

Camp Bethel 2017 is Hiring: Camp Bethel is still looking for crewmembers for its Summer 2017 camp season: Food Preparation Lead, Group
Leaders, Group Assistants, Recreational Assistants, and Camp Aides (morning and afternoon aides) Pick up a flyer with all of the details, and apply,
in person, at Bethel’s Administration Office (the “2901 Building.”) Monday - Friday, 9:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Hurry, positions are filling fast!

Bethel’s Prayer Line Ministry NEEDS YOU! Can you commit to one (1) hour per/week interceding for those calling in for prayer. You can do this
from the church’s Administration Building (the “2901 Bldg.”) between the hours of 9:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m., OR from your own home, between the
hours of 9:00 p.m. to 9:00 a.m. If you are willing and available please call. For more Information, contact Min. Gail Allen at 215-885-2585, Ext. 328.



OPERATION MACEDONIAN CALL - YOUTH ON A MISSION (Stirring a heart for MISSIONS at an early age!) Operation Macedonian Call,
BDIFC’s Missions Ministry, is excited to be partnering with Ambassadors Fellowship, as they host their annual Thanksgiving Mission Crusade, in
Tijuana, Mexico. All interested BOYS and GIRLS (ages 12-14) are invited to attend an Informational Meeting THIS FRIDAY, May 26, 2017 at

7:30 p.m. in the 2901 Bldg. (Parents need to attend this meeting with your teens). This invitation will be extended to our Fellowship Churches on a
first-come basis. This trip offers an exciting, fun learning opportunity to share the Gospel in unique and creative ways to the people of Tijuana,
Mexico. The trip will take place over this year’s Thanksgiving Holiday (November 22—November 27, 2017). Come out this Friday for more
information.

HOME CELL GROUPS: The Church in the House: Want to make an impact in your community? Why not consider becoming a Cell Leader? Are
you interested in hosting a Cell group in your home. Our Spring Cell Leaders Training is this Saturday, May 27th, from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at the
2901 Building. Lunch will be provided. Sign up in the lobby or see Pastor Norman for more information.

DO YOU HAVE THE GIFT OF TEACHING? DO YOU LOVE TO TEACH? ARE YOU INTERESTING IN TEACHING IN MINISTRIES AT BETHEL?
Get started now on the track to become one of Bethel's teachers. “Teaching Techniques” with Stephanie DaCosta is now being offered. Classes
will be held June 1, 8, 15, 22, from 6:00 p.m.- 9:00 p.m. in the Nehemiah Building. The final class, on June 29th, from 6:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. will be
held in the 2901 Building. Enroll now! For more information and to enroll, contact Min. Gail Allen at 215-885-2585, Ext. 328. Please note: due to
space restraints, only the FIRST 18 REGISTRANTS will be accepted.

FOCUS Young Adult Ministry Presents: Lord, Give Me You - A Night of Worship - Bethel’s Young Adult Ministry invites one and all to a night
of prayer, praise and worship lead by young adults and Worship Leaders from the Tri-State. This is an event to connect in prayer and worship to
glorify Jesus Christ. Friday, June 9, 2017 from 7:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m. in Bethel's Prayer Chapel. Don’t miss this one!

CKS Drama Ministry introduces “Men’s Drama.” All are invited to join the cast of Bethel's CKS Drama Ministry as they present their first Men'’s
Drama, “MAN OF THE HOUSE” on Saturday, June 10, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the Main Sanctuary (Doors open at 5:30 p.m.) All are invited to come
out and support CKS’ newest production.

Joshua’s Men of BDIC Men’s Ministry - 300 Man Revival. Let us stand together to save our youth and improve our relationships.

BROTHERS: This one is for you. June 15th - June 17th. Step into the fire - your wait is OVER. June 15th - Movie Night; June 16th, 300 Man
Revival Service. June 17th, Men’s Leadership Dinner at 6:00 p.m. on the second floor of the Main Sanctuary. Ticket cost: $15.00 each. For more
information and tickets, see Men’s Pastor Darryl Mance.

Caring Hands Food Pantry Needs Donations: Bethel’s Caring Hands food pantry is requesting food donations. We are still running low. We are
asking for just about everything, canned goods and dry foods, cereals, even frozen foods and meats (we have freezers). Please, dig deep and
donate to Bethel's pantry. Let’s continue to help those families that need our help. To aid in this endeavor, Bethel’s Community Outreach is hosting
“Family Movie Night” on Saturday, June 24, 2017, from 5:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. on the second floor of the Main Sanctuary. Come out and enjoy a
free movie and free popcorn. We are asking all attendees to bring a donation for Caring Hands Food Pantry. Help us stamp out hunger in our
community.

Bishop Lambert Wants to Meet with YOU:

Bishop Lambert is asking all TEENS (and their parents) to meet with him. This Saturday, May 27, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the Main Sanctuary.

Bishop Lambert wants to meet with all MARRIED COUPLES of Bethel. Friday evening, June 23, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the Main Sanctuary (2nd Fl.).
Special Church Business Meeting. Friday, June 30, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the Main Sanctuary.

Save the Date: Saturday, August 26, 2017 - BDIC Annual Church Picnic. We're going back to Adventureland. Stay tuned for more info!

Get Ready, Prepare Yourselves, Mark your Calendars, and definitely SAVE THE DATE.

CONVOCATION 2017

Theme: “Serving One Another” (Gal. 5:13)
September 12th - September 15th, 2017.

All services will be held right here at Bethel!




